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JINGLE WRITING CONTEST: HIMIG MAKABATA

The Council for the Welfare of Children (CWC) launched the Jingle Writing
Contest: Himig MAKABATA. The contest aims to increase public awareness of the
MAKABATA Helpline 1383 and foster meaningful engagement among the youth. It
invites students to creatively promote child rights, protection, and the importance
of the Helpline through original musical compositions.

As the focal inter-agency body for children's rights and welfare, the CWC
remains steadfast in its commitment to protecting and promoting the rights of
Filipino children, as mandated by Presidential Decree No. 603 and Executive Order
No. 233. The MAKABATA Helpline 1383 serves as a dedicated national reporting
and referral mechanism for child protection concerns.

The contest is open to all Filipino learners from both public and private
schools, accepting individual or group entries with a maximum of three members.

Full mechanics can be accessed through:
https://MKBTHL1383.short.gy/HimigMKBT.

For more information, please contact:

Mr. Meanard M. Illagan

MAKABATA Helpline 1383

Council for the Welfare of Children

Email Address: milagan@cwc.gov.ph
Telephone Number: (02) 8461-6620 loc. 1383
Mobile Phone Number: 0995-374-7955
Facebook: facebook.com/MakabataHelpline

JDMC, MPC, A Jingle Writing Contest Himig MAKABATA
DA 0162 ~ August 4, 2025



